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Reformation! 

The Lord is good! sovereign grace - like it has always been.
For 25 years our labors in Costa Rica bore 

fruit very slowly.  And then about five years Pastor Marvin (pictured below) was heavy 
ago, not only our churches began to grow, but into the “apostles and prophets” movement, 
pastors and leaders from other denominations with a church of 500 members.  He has 
became interested in the biblical doctrines of renounced his former theology, and asks for 
God’s sovereign grace, and Scripture’s full prayer now as he seeks to wisely reform his 
authority.  I admit that I was skeptical.  “It church.  Please pray!
won’t continue” I said.  But I was wrong.

The photo above is of our last Reformed 
leaders’ meeting.  We used to be 10 people - 
sometimes less!  At this meeting there were 
40 enthusiastic pastors and leaders.  The 
topic?  I was asked to present John Calvin’s 
perspective on the “Sufficiency of Scripture”.  
Afterwards one pastor vehemently said that 
more study on topics like this was urgent.

So I was wrong.  And I’m happy to admit 
it!  There is a reformation going on, by God’s 

It keeps going!
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Costa Rica Ministry Center 
virtually finished!  

Visit our website: 
You can also donate with Paypal from our website

www.reformedmissions.org

Before

(High School, Print
Shop, Church, more!)

Now
THANK YOU to all who 
have taken an interest in this 
project.  God has answered 
your prayers, and has 
honored your financial 
gifts.  To Him be the glory!  
May this building serve His 
kingdom unti l  Christ  
returns!

Facebook:  CECRE High School


	Page 1
	Page 2

